Consulate General of India
Atlanta

Hindi Blog Writing Competition by ICCR

The Indian Council for Cultural Relations (ICCR) is organizing a “Hindi Blog
Writing Competition” for foreign nationals as well as foreign students studying in India.

For further details, please visit ICCR’s website at
https://iccr.gov.in/hindiCompetition/.




